M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
September 30, 2015 
RE:
Honor Run Foundation Bus Request
The Honor Run Foundation have requested the use of 3 school buses for their 2015 Honor Run Half Marathon on Sunday, November 15, 2015.
The buses will be needed from 6:15 AM – 11:00 AM.

I recommend the board approve the use of buses, as presented.


Eric McArtor




Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
